
From: Zafar, Marzia 
Sent: 12/7/2012 6:53:54 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Whoohooooooo!!!! 

Thank you, Laura! I am super excited to lead the team and to find better and more effective 
ways to add value to the agency. I am already planning for 2013 and I will be pushing my 
team to be an invaluable resource. In addition to seeking input internally I will be reaching out 
externally as well for a solid 2013 plan of action. 

Marzia 

On Dec 7, 2012, at 5:06 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pg e.com> wrote: 

Congratulations! This is such a great thing - not unexpected, but thrilling to see 
it happen. 

You will be great in this role, and the CPUC is lucky to have you. 

Hope you can take a moment to celebrate. 

So happy for you - and for the Commission! 

Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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